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Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
September 22, 1894 
 
Superintendent U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 
 
Sir: 
 
 I enclose herewith a letter of A.H. Buffington to the Chief of Ordnance and referred to 
this Bureau by him, requesting certain described silver required by the Rock Island Arsenal. 
 
 I will thank you to cause the silver to be prepared as early as practicable and forward the 
same together with your account receipted in duplicate, returning enclosed letter. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director of the Mint. 
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COPY. 
 
Rock Island Arsenal, 
Rock Island, Ill. 
September 13, 1894 
 
The Chief of Ordnance, 
U.S. Army, 
Washington, D.C. 
 
Sir: - 
 
 It is recommended that application be made to the Treasury Department to have the 
following described silver, required in the fabrication of the marksman’s insignia authorized 
fabricated by your letter of the 29th ultimo, sent to the Arsenal from the Mint of the United 
States, viz: - 
 
 756 Troy ounces Sterling silver plates, 92- ½ per cent fine, in sheets 4 inches wide, 24 to 
36 inches long, to be well and evenly rolled to a uniform thickness of 58/1000 of an inch, and not 
to vary 1/1000 of an inch, more or less, from that thickness; the sheets to be smoothly and evenly 
trimmed, with straight parallel edges; the silver to be evenly annealed as soft as possible for die 
work. 
 
 16 Troy ounces Silver wire, 45/1000 of an inch in diameter, 92- ½ per cent fine. 
 
 12 Troy ounces Silver solder. 
 
 Payment for this silver to be made from the appropriation “Ordnance Stores, 
Ammunition, 1895.” 
 
 Respectfully, Your obedient servant, 
 (Signed) A.R. Buffington, 
   Colonel of Ordnance, Commanding.  
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